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Measure HB 3076 is against our 2nd amendment rights! We should be allowed to 

have access to gun in order to keep ourselves and our families safe from harm of 

others. I’m a mother of five I should not have to fear if I will be able to protect my kids 

if someone try’s to harm any of us. We have a right to bare arms and that should not 

be taken from us. Thank you 


